
 
 

To: All International Students 

From: Office Of the Registrar – International Students Support 

Subject: Submission Of Study Permits 

Date:  07 May 2025 

 

To All International Students, 

According to the Immigration Control Act of 19 August 1993, all international students (SADC and 

Non-SADC) should be in possession of a valid and approved Study Permit and Visa for the purpose 

of studying in Namibia. 

Against this background, the Office of the Registrar through the International Students Support is 
calling upon all registered international students to submit their proof of study permit for the current 
academic year (2025). The due date for submission is 30 May 2025 at 15h30. Failure to submit the 
required document will result in immediate deregistration.  

The above stated documents can be submitted at F BLOCK, Old Library, 1st Floor, Office Number 
F115. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact me directly at the contact 
information below.  

 

Thank you for your time. I’m looking forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Usiel Tjiho,  

University of Namibia 

Senior International Students Support Officer  

+264 61 206 3154, utjiho@unam.na 

mailto:utjiho@unam.na

